

11 Apr 2018

Dear WSB Community,

As many of you are aware the state legislature passed SB 895 several years ago which amended how vaccination rates are made available by schools to their families, potential families and community members. In short, the legislation requires schools to have their vaccination rates posted on their websites, available in their main office and in electronic and written form for parents.

The vaccination information contained in this notice is from 2017-2018 school year as reported in January 2018. Vaccination information gathering and school review for this academic year was completed by the Deschutes County Health Department in February 2018.

The Waldorf School of Bend vaccination rates are as follows:

- 46.2% of our student population are fully vaccinated
- 53.8% utilize non-medical vaccination exemption provided by the State of Oregon; these children may be unvaccinated or partially vaccinated
- % vaccinated by category:

		Pre-Kindergarten	Kindergarten – 8 th Grade
•	D/T/P	52%	60%
•	Polio	48%	60%
•	Varicella	48%	65%
•	MMR	57%	60%
•	Measles	57%	62%
•	HepB	48%	62%
•	HepA	48%	59%
•	Hib	52%	N/A
•	All	43%	40%

This notice serves as a main office notice and is available in written and electronic formats for parents upon request.

Darren T. Hansen School Director